
Notice of Waiting List Opening –  
Housing Choice Voucher Program 

  The Corpus Christi Housing Authority will open its Housing Choice Voucher, Tenant-

Based Voucher Waitlist for the first time since 2015.  The Tenant-Based Waitlist will open on 

March 6, 2023, at 12:00 p.m. CT.  Applicants can apply for either or both the Tenant-Based 

Voucher or the Project-Based Voucher online through our web portal at apply.hacc.org.  Please 

note that applicants will be rated and selected based on the information submitted in the online 

application.   Applications will only be accepted via the online portal.  Applicants needing 

reasonable accommodation should contact us at 361-889-3339.   

 

 


